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OLCC issues proposed license cancellation of Lucky Fortune 
Restaurant in Salem 

  
SALEM, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license for Lucky 
Fortune Restaurant at 1401 Lancaster NE in Salem.  The proposed cancellation came as the result of a history 
of serious and persistent problems including fighting, discharge of firearms and noise disturbances.  These 
activities are in violation of ORS 471.315(1)(c).  
 
“The people licensed to sell and serve alcohol in Oregon are expected to be responsible business owners,” 
says James Lynch, OLCC Salem Regional Manager.  “By letting this continue, the owners put the customers in 
danger and create a hazard for the neighborhood.” 
 
Lucky Fortune Investment, Inc. has thirty days from the date of the notice to dispute the charges and exercise 
the right to an administrative hearing.  
 


